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Report of the Administrative Commission for St. John’s Presbyterian Church 

May 10, 2022 

 

 During the past few months, the Administrative Commission (AC) has continued to work 

collaboratively with Commissioned Ruling Elder Caleb Jones, and the chairs and members of the various 

standing committees. Church rolls, financial reports, and Minutes of AC meetings, acting as the Session, 

are all in the process of being compiled. We are also working together with the church to address 

building issues, particularly the unusually high water bills and the roof leaks. We are working with the 

personnel committee to update job descriptions. In the coming months, we will work with Pastor Jones 

and the lay leadership to cultivate new leaders for the time when the AC will eventually step back. 

Pastor Jones has helped instill a new energy into St. John’s, for which we are grateful. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joshua Archey, CRE, Clerk of the AC 

Rev. Lindsey Anderson and Rev. Laura Kelsey, Co-Chairs 

Ruling Elder Rosy Latimore, Ruling Elder Tim Ngare, and Rev. Paul Stunkel, HR. 


